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Ted O'Brien

Bridge closing will affect access to District Office

TED O'BRIEN  January 18, 2013

Hello friends,

Reconstruction of the Route 250 bridge over the Erie Canal in Fairport will require the use of

a detour to access my District Office (or to cross through the village for any other purpose)

starting on Monday.  Please see the attached image that shows the truck and passenger

vehicle detours through the heart of the village.

And remember, when you see road construction crews -- "give 'em a brake!"



Sincerely,

Ted 


